From: Allison MacEwen

To: Jaclynne Hamel; Cheryl Mosher
Subject: FW: Objection of another Irving in Borden Carleton
Date: Tuesday, July 11, 2023 7:44:10 AM

From: Ella Mclver [mailto:ellamciverl1@gmail.com]
Sent: Monday, July 10, 2023 8:14 PM

To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen®@irac.pe.ca>
Subject: Objection of another Irving in Borden Carleton

Dear Mr MacEwan

As a member of the Borden Carleton Community I would like to object of another gas station
in Borden Carleton.

We already have two family businesses in this community. This new store might put one of
these

gas stations out of business. It could damage the businesses that these families worked so hard
to build. These family businesses would do anything for their customers and workers and
don’t deserve to be driven out of business.

These stores have everything you need. There is nothing a customer would need that one of

these stores doesn’t have. These family businesses are dependable and always there for
anything you need to buy.

Everyone in this town has opinions that deserve to be heard. Please listen to every letter and
every person so you can understand what you might be doing to this community.

Please listen to us and take our words and opinions into careful consideration.

Thanks for reading my opinion,

I’m Ella Mclver a Grade 7 student at Amherst Cove Consolidated
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